
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barbara Clark Reappointed to the RMB 

The Rice Marketing Board is pleased to announce that on 22 July 2025, The Hon. Tara 

Moriarty, MLC, Minister for Agriculture, Minister for Regional Development and Minister 

for Western NSW advised that Barbara Clark had been reappointed as a Member of the 

Board until 30 June 2026.   

 

Barbara’s first four year term was due to expire on 2 August 2025 and the Board sought 

an extension to minimise risk in the wind down process and to ensure the Board has 

capacity to perform its duties in the final stages of its operations. 

 

The Board thanks the Minister and the team at Department of Primary Industries and 

Regional Development for their assistance in the reappointment process. 

 

For further information contact Ms. Nyree Dunn, Board Secretary, 02 6953 3200 or email 

secretary@rmbnsw.org.au.  
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